
Important Information for  

Parents of Children leaving St Faith’s this July 
 

You may wish to make a note that your access to the VLE, and that of your child, will cease 
as soon as the children leave us on the final day of term (7th July). Thus, if you were thinking 
of downloading any pictures, of a production for example, it would be wise to make time to 
do so before then. 

 


